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SF sheriff deputies shot at  
during eviction attempt 
By: Hamza Fahmy 
Posted: July 3, 2024 
Updated: July 9. 2024 
 
The San Francisco Sheriff’s Department closed 14th 
and Buena Vista Way after deputies were shot at by 
42-year-old Eric Notrick, a tenant the deputies were 
attempting to evict. The attempt occurred at around 11 a.m. on Wednesday and ended with an arrest. 
Notrick has since been charged. 

San Francisco Sheriff’s deputies said they arrived at 14th and Roosevelt Way areas to conduct an eviction. 
After a verbal warning, Notrick “suddenly” fired seven rounds of a semiautomatic weapon at the deputies 
and barricaded himself at the residence, the sheriff’s office said. 

The general area was evacuated, and no injuries to residents were reported. SFPD Tactical Team 
members, San Francisco Fire Department officials, SF Muni, and medical personnel arrived on the scene 
to assist with the sheriff’s initial response, but “negotiations were ineffective.” 

 

Officials then advised the public to expect delays. SF Muni said IB/OB 37 was being rerouted around 
Roosevelt between the 15th and 14th. 

After unsuccessful negotiations, police took Notrick into custody. He was sent to a nearby hospital for 
further assessment. Investigators obtained a search warrant at the residence and seized two firearms. 
Notrick was later booked into San Francisco County Jail, SFPD said. 

“Gratefully, the deputy sheriffs that were shot at during the eviction did not sustain any physical injury,” 
the sheriff’s office said. At 3:10 p.m., SF Muni said all regular service resumed. An SFPD official also 
told KRON4 that the scene was clearing. 

On Monday, Notrick was arraigned and pleaded not guilty to all his charges and allegations. He has been 
charged with five counts of attempted murder of a public official, one count of assault with a 
semiautomatic weapon, and another count for discharge of the firearm in an inhabited dwelling, the San 
Francisco District Attorney’s office said. 

His next court date will be on July 30. Notrick will be detained until his preliminary hearing due to “the 
public safety risk he poses,” the DA’s office said. 
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